
Dear Parents/Students 

 

This is to notify you that we are organizing a session by Oxford University Press on " Building Good 

Communication Skills And It's Importance" for classes 3 to 8. The resource person from Oxford will 

be demonstrating how your ward can improve English language skills i.e. it will help in improving 

written & oral communication along with vocabulary building. It will also help your ward to take an 

edge over the competition in 21st century. 

 

We request the parents to participate with their children in the session by registering on the link 

below as per the schedule given; 

 

Date - July 29, 2020   

Time - 03:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

For Classes - 3 to 8  

 

Request you download Zoom app on your mobile or laptop and join from the link given below. 

 

Joining link- 

 

https://zoom.us/j/92047388917?pwd=OXQ5a3BpS0p0ZWs5bW9UeHowWWRTUT09 


